
BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE 
MEETING NOTES 
FEBRUARY 13, 2014 

 

This was the regularly scheduled meeting of the Communications Committee.  We met at 11:15 in the 
BellaVita Annex. 

MEMBERS PRESENT – Chairman Bob Stockinger, Sarah Barnett,  Carolyn Beeson, Barbara Quinn, and 
Board Contact, Marc Wormser . 

ABSENT – Janice Jensen, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Linda Sanders 

CALL TO ORDER – Chairman Bob Stockinger 

NOTES –The Notes from the January 9, 2014 meeting were electronically approved prior to the meeting. 

NEW BUSINESS – We would like to introduce Rosemary Trevino as a new Communication member.  
Membership must be approved, and a request letter has been sent to Ruth Southard.  There will be new 
articles in the newsletter that will be called “FYI” written by CRC Committee.  They will be articles that 
will be of importance to the residents.    

BLOCK CAPTAINS – Marc has the Block Captain list and would like to compare the list with the list that 
has been updated by Don Jensen.  Marc will look at the alphabetical list, and organize the list.   Janice 
and Rosemary will work together to check if the current block captains are continuing to be a block 
captain. 

 BELLA BUZZ – Carolyn Beeson said she had most of the articles for the next edition.  She has 
communicated with the printer (Carla) to change some items for the future editions.  The deadline for 
the next edition was February 10th.  Regarding communications with other committees and residents, 
Carolyn has put an article in the Buzz about formalizing Daily and Weekly news.  When Nancy gets back, 
she will be in charge of this. 
 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Sarah Barnett, Secretary 

 
 


